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June 16, 2011

The William J. Martin Foundation
27 Stonehenge Road
Morris Township, NJ 07960

Dear Wonderful Friends at The William J. Martin Foundation:

We again thank you and your Foundation for the extremely generous donations to our
Foundation. We are pleased that we will be presenting $60,000 in maturity value EE bonds to
Michaela and Nathaniel Litton due to this generosity.

Michaela and Nathaniel lost their beloved father, Gunnery Sergeant Edwin Michael Littonon 11
March 2011. They reside with their mother, Elizabeth Litton, down in South Carolina. We so
named these scholarships “The William J. Martin Foundation Special Scholarships” because it is
important for these tragic families to know that their fellow Americans stand with them at this
awful time. We will explain that funding for these scholarships were made possibie by the
memorial that honors Billy. Your great golf tournament made this possible and we can’t think

of a better way to so honor Billy Martin.

Most sincerely,

Pete Haas
President,. .
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